
   

Jonathan Eatough Assistant Director: Governance, 
Procurement and Commissioning

Mr L. Jefferson
request-364061-
xxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx

Darby House
Lawn Central
Town Centre
Telford
Shropshire
TF3 4JA
xxx@xxxxxxx.xxx.xx

Contact: Kelsey Robson Telephone: (01952) 382537 Fax: (01952) 383991
Your Ref: Our Ref: TWC-43671 Date: 17 October 2016

Dear Mr Jefferson,

Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000 – Information Request -TWC-43671

Further to your recent request, we are pleased to be able to provide you with the information 
you require, see below.

Please kindly provide a list of council-run buildings (including Libraries, Day Care Centres, 
Community Centres, Schools and Administrative bases) which your Council has had to close 
since 2010.  Please provide the name of the buildings and the postcodes of the buildings.
Such closures would include those where people have to seek the same type of service from 
a different location* which already exists (or maybe there is no alternative available).    * If 
there are any scenarios where a service provision is not closed but relocated across the road 
to another council building I don't require information on that.
I require the list to include buildings closed and disposed plus buildings that are re-let 
following service closures.

We have not had to close any council buildings since 2010 due to Government cuts. 
Buildings have closed, but they have been part of the corporate property strategy and a 
rationalisation based on efficiencies. 

If you are not happy with the information you have received, you have the right to appeal.  
Please send us the reasons for your appeal to the above address and mark for the attention of 
Information Governance, Freedom of Information – Appeal on or before 17/01/2017. 

Please remember to quote the above reference number in all related correspondence.

In the meantime, if you have any other queries then please do not hesitate to contact us, 
details above.

Yours sincerely,

Kelsey Robson
Information Governance


